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ASX Announcement — 13 April 2022
ASX Codes: SRN and SRNOC

Proactive Article and ASX Release — No Reliance

Surefire Resources NL (ASX:SRN) (Surefire or the Company) refers to an article published by
ProActive yesterday and to an ASX release made by the Company on 31 March 2022 wherein
references were made to various planned production targets and mining parameters at the
Company’s Victory Bore project.

Surefire retracts the statement in relation to the company’s planned annual production
target, annual mill throughput and life of mine figures as these are not permitted under the
JORC Code.

The Company confirms that the references have been removed from the ProActive article.

Surefire notes that there is no reasonable basis for making these statements under the ASX
Listing Rules or the JORC Code and investors should not rely on the retracted information as
a basis for an investment decision.

This release has been authorised by Surefire Resources NL Managing Director.

For all enquiries, please contact Vladimir Nikolaenko, Managing Director on +61 8 6331 6330
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